
BWGC SPRING MEETING 2009 

      May 6, 2009 

 

 

The spring meeting was held at Kosta’s restaurant. President Brenda Crosby called the meeting to 

order at 6:15p.m. 

 

The treasurer report was given by Janice White.  The balance in our treasury is $2,012.11. Liz 

Coffin made a motion to accept and Karen Bamford seconded. 

 

Ginny MacMillan, a new member was introduced. 

 

Board members were introduced and it was announced that Robin Ashe will be the new secretary. 

 

Geri Halkett will be named a Life Time member at our May meeting. She will no longer pay dues. 

 

Annual dues are due and payable to Janice White at a cost of $30.00 

 

A sheet was circulated for member information so our directory can be updated. 

 

Ladies Day 

Our Thursday ladies day during May will begin at 9:00a.m. Please check-in by 8:40am. 8 golfers are 

needed for an official tournament. 

 

Weekly tournaments will begin on June 4th, with 8 a.m. tee times. Must be signed in and ready to 

play by 7:40 a.m. To join the tournament, each player will put in $5.00 for prizes and closest to 

the pin, and .25 for putts. 

 

Rachel LaPointe collects .25 for 3 putts or more, per hole, for a maximum of $1.00 a week. The 

money will go to a charitie(s) of our choice in the Fall. 

 

Remember to post your score each week after adjusting and cleansing your score. 

 

Monthly Meeting Dates and Tournaments 

May 28th no theme day 

June 25th tournament run by Lil Wark and Janet Anderson 

July 30th no theme day as Lynn Hunt and Sandy Bourgoin will be running a Rally for the Cure tour-

nament on July 16th.  All are encouraged to bring a guest for this tournament only. 

August 20th tournament run by Sandy Meehan and Diane Herring 
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WMSGA 

Jean Sweetser passed out the WMSGA booklets. The Metropolitan will be held at Bangor Muni on 

July 13-14. Snacks and volunteers are needed. Will ask people to sign up at the May meeting. 

Handicapper 

Liz requested that, during ladies day, each group score two cards. Sign and date 

at the end of play. One card goes to Brian and the other goes in the black metal 

box in the locker room for the handicapper. Liz’s duties, as handicapper, includes 

randomly checking Thursday score cards to see that players are posting their 

scores and properly cleansing their cards. 

 

Sponsors 

Only soliciting people we know and that have donated in the past. Marie volun-

teered to chair again. 

 

Website 

Liz continues to do a wonderful job. Go to www.Liz44.com for tournament results, 

messages, announcements and blogs. 

 

Tea Cup 

Marilyn and Brenda will meet with Sherrie to discuss the fate of The Tea Cup. In 

a show of hands, our club is split down the middle as to if we will or not have one 

this season. 

 

 

 
 



Announcements 

Brian will hold an open forum on the 3rd Monday of each month at 7:00 p.m. 

 

BWGC members will receive a discount for range balls. 3 buckets for $10.00. 

 

Andrea Lee will be hosting a tournament to benefit Penobscot Area Special Olym-

pics June 26th at Bangor Muni. 

 

Robin gave information on a golf trip to PEI. 4 night and 4 rounds of golf, with 

breakfast each morning and 3 gourmet dinners at a cost of approx. $1715.00 for 

two people. The dates are August 16-19. 

 

The May meeting will be held on the 28th 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 

 

Kathy Constantine 

Sec. pro-tem. 


